


STS. SIMON & JUDE	 WEST JEFFERSON, OHIO

MASSES FOR THE WEEK
Saturday, February 2
	 4:00 p.m.	 	 Don Hazel by Kay Phillips 
	 6:00 p.m. 		  Parish Family (to be said at prison)
Sunday, February 3
	 8:00 a.m. 	 	 Don Kovacs by Max & Marge Berchtold 
	 10:30 a.m.	 	 Julie Vargo Blanks by Julius Vargo
Tuesday, February 5
	 6:00 p.m. 		  Joe & Kelly Breckler Family 
			     by Michael & Maria Korson
Wednesday, February 6
	 8:00 a.m. 		  Jim & Connie Mallamaci & Family 
			     by Gary & Barb Heiman
Thursday, February 7
	 8:00 a.m.	 	 Laura McMillen 
Friday, February 8
	 8:00 a.m.	 	 Father Otto Ipoly by Keith & Linda Collins
Saturday, February 9
	 4:00 p.m.	 	 Christine Roncoroni
	 6:00 p.m. 		  Parish Family (to be said at prison)
Sunday, February 10
	 8:00 a.m.	 	 Kim Coburn by Bob & Natalie Wanner
	 10:30 a.m.	 	 John & Mary Ann Imm by Amy & Joe Knapke

 = Deceased 
In the Diocese of Columbus, 

the minimum donation stipend for a Mass is $10.00. 
 

2019 LITURGICAL CALENDAR AND MASS READINGS
Sunday, February 3 
The Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time
Jer 1:4-5, 17-19; 1 Cor 12:31-13 or 13:4-13; Lk 4:21-30
Monday, February 4 
Weekday
Heb 11:32-40; Mk 5:1-20
Tuesday, February 5 
Saint Agatha, Virgin and Martyr
Heb 12:1-4; Mk 5:21-43
Wednesday, February 6 
Saint Paul Miki and Companions, Martyrs
Heb 12:4-7, 11-15; Mk 6:1-6
Thursday, February 7 
Weekday 
Heb 12:18-19, 21-24; Mk 6:7-13
Friday, February 8
Weekday
Saint Jerome Emiliani; Saint Josephine Bakhita, Virgin
Heb 13:1-8/Mk 6:14-29
Saturday, February 9
Weekday
Heb 13:15-17, 20-21; Mk 6:30-34
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS
February 10 4:00 p.m. 8:00 a.m. 10:30 a.m.
EMOHC* C. Barr D. Collins K. Finnegan
 J. Banaag L. Collins J. Finnegan
   A. Knapke
   S. Walls
Lectors B. Heiman A. Cline V. Huffman
 A. Headington D. Palatas M. Wendel
Servers J. Dunham D. Cline M. Wendel
 C. Saul N. Berchtold G. Monnin
 T. Gallagher C. Cline I. Brooks
Ushers B. Schneider M. Berchtold B. Robey
 J. Giehl J. Berchtold B. Taylor
 L. Sanders E. Casey M. Taylor
 M. Eberhart R. Fitch M. Huffman
*Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion

 WEEKLY STEWARDSHIP
January 27, 2019

Regular Collection
In Envelopes	  $	4,698
Electronic Funds Transfer	  $	 720 
Loose Money: 	 $	 378
Total: 	 $	5,796
Less Diocesan 6% Assessment: 	 -$ 	 348
Net Parish Collection: 	 $	5,448

 Contributions can be made online at stsimonjude.org.

 $ ? HOW IS STS. SIMON & JUDE DOING ? $
	 Budgeted	 Actual	 Surplus (Deficit)	 %
This Week:	 $ 6,705 	 $ 5,796 	 ($ 909) 	 (13.6)
 FYTD:	 $348,615 	 $194,745 	 ($147,774)	 (42.4)

 RECAP OF FISCAL YEAR (7/1/17-6/30/18)
 	 $355,420 	 $341,779 	 ($ 13,641) 	 (3.8%)

 
 ATTENDANCE

	 4:00 p.m.	 8:00 a.m.	 10:30 a.m.	 TOTAL	
January 27 	 156 	 81 	 168 	 405

(Church Seating Capacity: 541)
 

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 8, 2018

Did You Know? 
One of the questions from a recent Town Hall Meeting was 
about the age demographics of our parish. So, we thought 
everyone might like to know this information…here you go!

         Age       # of Parishioners          Life Stage
age 0-4 328 Preschool

age 5-13 1,028 Grade School
age 14-17 500 High School
age 18-35 858 Young Adult
age 36-55 1,731 Adult
over 55 1,077 OWLS

5,522 Total Souls

 “As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set me 
on my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking say to me, 

‘Son of man, I am sending you…’” – EZEKIEL 2:2-3

God asks each of us to do some special work for Him. He 
gives us the resources we need to do His work. However, do 
we listen to God when He calls? Do we get up on our feet and 
use our talent to do the work He asks of us? Remember, God 
doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.

Learn how you can answer God’s call and support your parish 
by contacting The Catholic Foundation. Visit www.catholic-
foundation.org/development for more information.

Missionary Appeal Weekend – July 14 and 15
Next weekend, we will welcome Fr. Anthony Sebamalai 
to St. John Neumann for our annual Missionary Appeal.  
Fr. Sebamalai is currently serving at Our Lady of Good 
Counsel Parish, Staten Island, NY. He will be speaking to us 
about the vital work being done at the mission in the Diocese of 
Mannar, Sri Lanka, where the people have been battling civil 
war for the last 30 years. As a result, many of the households 
in the region have only one parent, and the mission is helping 
to educate and feed orphan children, is caring for the elderly, 
rehabilitating the disabled, and providing financial assistance 
to those who have lost family breadwinners. In addition, the 
war destroyed nearly 80% of the ecclesiastical infrastructure, 
so the mission is at work trying to reconstruct war-destroyed 
churches. Please join us in welcoming Fr. Sebamalai to  
St. John Neumann. We will take up a second collection to help 
support the needs of the missions in Mannar. Your generosity 
is most appreciated.

Keyboardist Needed for the 
Saturday, 4:00 p.m. Mass.
Rehearsals are on Tuesday night at 
6:00 p.m. This is a paid position. Please 
contact Andy Wallace at 614-578-4044 
or guitarguy.wallace@outlook.com.

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal
It’s not too late to help reach our goal to support the operations 
of the diocese. Remember that our gifts support vocations, 
outreach, marriage ministry and education. No gift is too small 
or too large. Our hope is to have 100% participation. 

The Diocese will be following up with every family who has 
yet to return an envelope.

Bishop Campbell and I would like to convey our gratitude for 
your gift.

In Thanksgiving,
Father Noble

Juan Ana Coffee is available for purchase after all 
the Masses this weekend. Please support the farmers in  
Guatemala by picking up a bag or two of coffee on your way 
out today!

OWLS Celebrating the  
Red, White and Blue!!
Wear your colors proudly!

Owls – Older, Wiser, Laughing, Souls.
Friday, July 20, after the 11:00 a.m. 
Mass at PJ’s in Sunbury

Come and share your memories of the military or remembrances 
of times of war and peace. Bring a family member or friend to 
listen to these storie. Relive times gone by under the furls of 
Old Glory. Did you know? The star on our flag is symbolic 
of the heavens and the divine goal, to which man has aspired, 
while the stripe is symbolic of the rays of the sun. Come 
reminisce with the OWLS and celebrate freedom!

“Sharing His Love, Encouraging Hope”
The 2017 Bishop’s Annual Appeal has ended and we received a refund of 
$53,861.10 that was added to The Parish Life Center Building account. The 
2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal has begun and continues through April 2019. 
The goal set for our parish as part of the Diocesan goal is $39,550.81. We are 
at 448% towards that goal, with 42.7% participation from parishioners. The goal 
that we have set for our parish is $200,000.00, which will enable us to break 
ground sooner than later for our Parish Life Center. That goal is achievable if 
the remaining 58% of the parish makes a “sacrificial gift” rather than a “token 
gift.” We are not looking for “equal gifts.” We are looking for “equal sacrifice.” 
Please give prayerful consideration to doing this!
 
	 Pledged	 Number of Pledges 	 Average Pledge
	 $176,908	  165 of (386) households	  $1,092 

(42.0% Participation) 
Thank you for your cooperation!

EVENTS THIS WEEK
Sunday, February 3 Souper Bowl of Caring Collection 

Women’s Guild Meeting, 9:00 a.m.

Tuesday, February 5 RCIA, 7:00 p.m.

Thursday, February 7 Pray the Rosary, 6:00 p.m.

Friday, February 8 Parish Office Closed

Saturday, February 9 Anointing of the Sick 
  at 4:00 p.m. Mass

Sunday, February 10 Anointing of the Sick at 8:00 a.m. 
  and 10:30 a.m. Masses 
Catholic Times, Collection

Monday, February 11 World Day of Sick

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
This week to the following parishioners:

James Convers 	 Nancy Lopez	 Lucas Parsons
Pranvera Sommer 	 John Casey	 Harvey Kozlowski
Jaret Lundy 	 Makenzie Stubblefield 	 Yessenia Figueroa
Miabella Lopresti 	 Ana Martin 	 Nathaniel Ortleib
Patrick Shinn 	 Katherine Collins 	 Alexander Figlestahler
Laura Patton 	 Beth Brooks 	 Thomas Lopresti
Michael Ricketts 	 Shawn Buescher 	 Emily Harden
Elizabeth Oney 	 Jeffrey Snyder 



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 FEBRUARY 3, 2019

IN OUR PARISH 

FREE SUBSCRIPTION FORMED.org:
As a gift to the parish from Father Metzger and the parish staff The 
FORMED.org parish subscription has been renewed through 2019. 

•	 Go to Formed.org.
•	 Enter our parish code NZ2PDB on the home page.
•	 Create a personal account with your email and password.

Start enjoying the best Catholic content all in one place! 

WELCOME BISHOP BRENNAN: On January 31, Pope Francis 
named His Excellency Robert J. Brennan, Auxiliary Bishop of the 
Diocese of Rockville Centre, NY, as the Bishop of Columbus. He will 
be installed as the 12th Bishop of Columbus on March 29. Presumably, 
Bishop Brennan, will be at SSJ on April 9, to confer the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. 

THANK YOU: On Tuesday, January 29, we collected 50 units 
of blood for The American Red Cross Blood Drive. That is 150 
Lives that will be directly impacted. If you’d like more information 
about giving blood or would like to schedule, go to www.
redcrossblood.org., Sponsor Code: StSimon or call Kay Beattie 
at 614-619-2108. 

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING: MORE THAN 29 
YEARS AGO, the Souper Bowl of Caring began with a simple 
prayer from a single Youth Group: “Lord, even as we enjoy 
the Super Bowl football game, help us be mindful of those 
without a bowl of soup to eat.” This weekend February 3, 
Super Bowl Sunday, the Mid-Ohio Foodbank will collect $ in a soup pot at the 
church doors. Every $1.00 donation can provide $10.00 worth of groceries. Help 
make a difference in someone’s life this Super Bowl Sunday. 

THE WOMEN’S GUILD will meet this Sunday, February 3, at 9:00 a.m. in 
the library. All women of the parish are invited!

SUPER BOWL PARTY on February 3 at Sts. Simon & Jude 
at 6:15 p.m. in the Social Hall for Confirmation Class and Youth 
Group. Please bring a snack to share. Also bring canned soup to 
donate to those in need!

CATHOLIC TIMES SUBSCRIPTION: The Catholic 
Times weekly newspaper features insightful and informative 
news from a Catholic perspective around our diocese, 
our country and the world. Sign up TODAY or renew your 
subscription to the Catholic Times by placing your Catholic 
Times envelope with a minimum donation of only $17.00 (less 
than 39 cents per issue) into the regular Mass collection. This 
donation HELPS THE PARISH provide the Catholic Times 
to you and many of our parishioners. Checks should be made payable to Sts. 
Simon and Jude. If you donate electronically, you can still receive Catholic 
Times. Simply place your donation in an envelope marked “Catholic Times” 
with your Name and drop it into the Sunday collection basket during February. 
As an evangelization tool, Bishop Campbell encourages every Catholic 
household to receive the Catholic Times. Sign up TODAY!

THANK YOU: To the Catholic Foundation for their generous assistance 
to our Parish in the form of an “Energy Efficiency” Grant. 
Four fans have bee installed in our Parish Social Hall to 
help bring the warm air down from the ceiling. “You can 
really feel the difference!”

THIS WEEK ENDS OUR RECYCLING OF CHRISTMAS 
CARDS: Donations have been sorted through and will show up in future 
projects next winter. Thanks to everyone who participated, but please, no more 
are needed at this time. 

THE GOOD SAMARITAN FOOD PANTRY: Collection item for 
February is canned tuna, chicken, beef stews and other meat items. Also, 
remember our young Kaitlyn and her need for donations of baby 
food. Currently, she has tired of peaches, carrots, and turkey, but 
enjoys other fruits and sweet potatoes. Each parish family is asked 
to donate one item for the month. Call Linda Collins at 614-879-
9186 for more information. 

PRAY THE ROSARY: Please join the prayer group this 
Thursday at 6:00 p.m. Prayers are needed for our families and our 
country. Questions, please see Charlotte Manger. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS: The next schedule is being created for 
March, April and May. Please inform Janet Dunham in the Parish Office, by 
Monday, February 11, 2019, of any changes in your preference of Mass and 
any dates you are unavailable to serve from March 2 through May 26. We will 
have special sign-up sheets for Ash Wednesday (March 6), Holy Thursday 
(April 18), Good Friday (April 19) and Easter (April 21). 

SAVE THE DATES:
•	The Catholic Women’s Conference is Saturday, February 16.
•	The Catholic Men’s Conference is Saturday, February 23. 

Information is in the Gathering Space or go to their websites:
www.ColumbusCatholicWomen.com or ColumbusCatholicMen.com
There will be a Chartered Bus for each Conference, FREE of charge, from 
St. Patrick, London and will be picking up at Sts. Simon and Jude at 7:05 
a.m. Contact Denise Zimmerman at denise@stpatricklondon.org. with 
questions. Both are being held again this year at the Ohio Expo Center in 
what was formerly called the Cardinal Hall but has recently changed the name 
to Kasich Hall. 

2019 DIOCESE OF COLUMBUS
WILL BE HOSTING TWO YOUTH CONFERENCES:
•	“STRENGTHENED AND SENT” is on the weekend of March 9-10 at 

Bishop Watterson. The Youth Conference is on March 10, from 10:00 a.m.-
5:30 p.m. for grades 9-12. 

•	“THE BOSCO BASH” is March 9, from 2:00-8:00 p.m. for 
6-8th graders. Bosco Bash is the Diocese of Columbus’ 
Middle School Youth Rally.

For more information, registration, and schedules, please visit the following links: 
https://columbuscatholic.org/bosco-bash and https://columbuscatholic.
org/dcyc.

N.B. Please be aware that a growing number of fake e-mails from 
persons alleging to be priests, including Fr. Metzger of the diocese, are 
being sent to parishioners, teachers, and a number of others. These fake 
requests are asking for iTunes gift cards and like gift cards, usually under 
the guise of a priest wanting to give these cards to persons in hospitals 
or prisons. Apparently, it is easy to create fake G-mail and other e-mail 
addresses using the legitimate names of priests. These e-mails may look 
legit but they are not. Please do not fall for these fake requests; spread 
the word about these fake requests. If you receive a request from a priest, 
please verify it the old-fashioned way by making a telephone call to the 
priest at his parish or other place of assignment. 

AROUND US
WORLD MARRIAGE DAY CELEBRATION: Go 
on a FREE date for World Marriage Day, Sunday, February 
10. All married couples are invited to enjoy an afternoon at the 
Jubilee Museum with a presentation on “The Art of Marriage” 
by museum director Shawn Kenney, followed by tours of the exhibits. Light 
refreshments will be served. Bring your Valentine between 1:00-4:00 p.m. 
RSVP by this Wednesday, February 6, at www.columbuscatholic.org/
marriage-ministry-enrichment.

ST. ANTHONY MULTICULTURAL CHOIR will perform African and 
spiritual music on Sunday, February 17, at 3:00 p.m. at Martin de Porres 
Center, 2330 Airport Drive, Columbus. Refreshments and fellowship to 
follow. Information contact 614-416-1910 or martindeporres@oppeace.org.

BISHOP READY THEATRE is producing Neil Simon’s farce, Rumors, 
the weekend of February 15-17, with performances on Friday, February 14, at 
7:00 p.m. and matinees at 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, February 16, and Sunday, 
February 17. Tickets are $10.00 for adults, $9.00 for students, and $8.00 for 
those 65+. 

614-279-88803895 W. Broad Street

www. .com
THIS WEEKEND,
OUR FEATURED
ADVERTISER IS

➥




